From: Glenda Allison

To: ImpairedWaterbodies_Comments

Cc: Wise, Jim

Subject: 303(d) list

Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 3:18:04 PM

Dear Mr. Wise and Ms. Keogh,

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on Draft 2016 303(d) Impaired Waterbodies List.

I do not understand why ADEQ is not recognizing the data assembled by the National Park Service in
the issue of Mill Creek, Bear Creek, and Big Creek. ADEQ is supposed to be concerned about possible
environmental dangers to the public. Arkansas entertains many visitors in our Buffalo National River
Park Area. | swim in this river, so does my 6 year old granddaughter. Is the possibility of sickness to my
family and these many visitors being ignored?!

Please provide answers to the comments you have received.

Thank you,

Glenda Allison

2835 Hwy 221 So.

Berryville, AR 72616
glendaallison18@windstream.net

Sent from my iPhone
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